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           DIOCESE OF DALLAS 
   ________________________________________________________ 

 

 Office of the Bishop 
 

 
Dear Friends in Christ, 

 

      As we prayerfully await to rejoice in the miraculous Resurrection of our Savior 

Jesus Christ, I write to you today about another celebration of His beautiful gift of 

life.  I hope you can join me on Saturday, April 16, 2016 for what promises to be a 

spectacular evening at the 23rd Annual Pro-Life Dinner. 

 

      This evening benefits the Catholic Pro-Life Committee, the Respect Life Ministry 

of the Diocese of Dallas, providing compassionate care, merciful healing and critical 

education throughout the North Texas community and beyond. 

 

      In the words of our Holy Father, “Wherever there are Christians, everyone should 

find an oasis of mercy.”  We are blessed here in the Diocese of Dallas to have such an 

oasis in the Catholic Pro-Life Committee.  The CPLC extends the merciful hand of 

Christ to babies at risk, mothers in need, and those burdened by grief.  Your support 

of these ministries will help ensure Christ’s love reaches those most in need during 

this Jubilee Year of Mercy.  

 

      I thank you for your generous devotion to the most vulnerable among us and look 

forward to celebrating the beauty of each and every life with you on April 16th. 
 

Faithfully in Christ, 

 

 

 

 

Most Reverend Kevin J. Farrell, D.D. 

Bishop of Dallas 
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